
A Superlative 7th "Info-Text" 

 

From the office of Bishop James Walker 

 

Great Morning to You Superlative Seventh! I have three very important messages that I need 

you to receive:  

Number #1 

Good Morning. Please send this to the Carolina Region: 

To the Carolina Region, Monday, March 30, 2020 at 7:00 PM, the Carolina Spring Convocation 

will be hosted by Zoom. All Pastors and Annual Conference Officers must be present and our 

members are encouraged to attend. This is a quick notice, but it is important we must share the 

potential benefits of the Stimulus Bill right now, in addition to hearing our reports. Timely 

preparation will be the key to receiving funds. The Zoom Meeting is as follows: Topic: 7th 

Episcopal District Spring Meeting  

 

Time: Mar 30, 2020 07:00 PM Eastern Time (US and Canada) 

Join Zoom Meeting 

 

https://zoom.us/j/469243119 

 

Meeting ID: 469 243 119 

 

One tap mobile 

+19294362866,,469243119# US (New York) 

 

+13126266799,,469243119# US (Chicago)  

 

 

Number #2 

 

To the Members of the Superlative Seventh! 

 

https://zoom.us/j/469243119


 We rejoice with you in another day that the Lord has made. Today I am calling upon each 

Pastor in the Seventh to be a part of a "Simultaneous In Home Communion Service," Sunday, 

April 5th at 7:00 PM. In my search on how to serve communion safely, I realized that this 

problem was solved by the Early Church, for they did communion in the home.  

 

Pastors, let us unite in leading a Simultaneous in-home Communion Celebration on Sunday 

April 5th at 7:00 PM. It will be safe, and it is Biblical! Guests are welcome to participate. See the 

details in my email Monday.  

 

Number #3 

 

Please email how your church is holding Sunday Worship Services and what time to 

seventhhq@yahoo.com 

 

 

Have a fantastic Sunday!  

 

 

Bishop James Walker 

 

 

 

 


